VFLECTORS

Parent/Guardian Policies

For Kids: It is up to you, the parent/guardian, whether or not you would like to
stay with your child/family-member/participant on the first visit. We encourage
parents/guardians to participate in the main worship service, but want to be
flexible to your preference.

For Teens/Adults: It is up to you, the parent/guardian/caregiver, whether or not
you would like to stay with your child/family-member/participant on the first
visit. We encourage parents/guardians/caregivers to participate in the main
worship service, but want to be flexible to your preference. Group Homes
requiring staff to stay with their participants is acceptable.

One of our purposes for providing Reflectors classrooms is for you to be able to
attend Worship Services. We request you do not leave the premises while your
participant is in our classrooms during weekend services. There may be times
where we will offer respite care where you will be able to leave the campus. We
would then communicate this information to you.

Please fill out an IWP (Individualized Worship Plan) form for your
child/family-member/participant so that our team can be as equipped as
possible to make his/her time with Reflectors an awesome one. You can find and
fill out this form at www.reflectorsministry.org

If you know that your child/family-member/participant will not be able to attend
on a particular weekend, please (if possible) give some type of notice in
advance. It can be in-person, by email, phone call, etc. This will help in the
volunteer preparation process. Or, if you ever have questions, concerns, or ideas
about anything, please let us know — we're here for you!

Cedar Lake: Contact Lexie / lcupples@wearefaith.org / 219-864-0300 (ext. 196)

Dyer: Contact Pam / pamv@wearefaith.org / 219-864-0300 (ext. 145)
Church-wide inquiries: Contact Vinnie / vadams@wearefaith.org / 219-864-0300 (ext. 197)
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